
Notice from Kobe City Archives 

 

Request for advance reservations to use the reading room 

 

In preparation for the move to the New Kobe City Archives, starting May 7, 2024, the 

Kobe City Archives will be open on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays. 

 

Advance reservations are required, so if you would like to view the materials, please send 

an email to 【bunsyokan@office.city.kobe.lg.jp】 with your name, desired date and time, 

and the materials you would like to view.  

We will get back to you with the date and time you can view it. 

 

When visiting, the reading room can only be used by up to 3 groups (1 to 2 people per 

group), and the duration of the visit is generally half a day (either morning or afternoon). 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Please note that the reading room will be closed from April 1, 2025. 

We accept inquiries by email, so please contact us individually. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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